
Message 

From: Hanson, Paul: CP-Plan ["/o=exchange/ou=town hall/cn=recipients/cn=plnpdh"] 

Sent: 01/04/2016 12:08:04 

To: Neil Crawford [neil(a>studioe.co.uk] 

CC: Hoban, John: CP-Plan [john.hoban@rbkc.gov.uk] 

Subject: Grenfell Tower, Grenfell Road, London W l l ITH - Fire Authority Consultation 

Attachments: Grenfell Tower(RBKC)2.pdf 

Hi Neil, 

Please find attached the fire authorities consultation response, which you will see is positive. 

Regards 

Paul Hanson 

Senior Building Control Surveyor (Fire Regulations) 
Royal Borough of Kensington and Chelsea 
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